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Festive fun at St Nicholas! 
 
What a fantastic week in school. The children have had so much fun taking part in all of 
our different activities. Please enjoy the photos below; we hope they give you a flavour of 
our week! 

Our Nativity 
A nativity with a difference. The children loved visiting the different locations 

for their nativity photo shoots. What a great job Tigers! 
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Christmas lunch! 
 
Sharon excelled herself again with a delicious Christmas lunch. Crackers, jokes, music, 
chatter and laughter. We all had a fantastic time and were rather full afterwards! 
 

 
 

 
 

Christmas fun! 
A huge thank you to the PTA who organised a selection box for every child in school – 
these were kindly donated by Morrisons. This was very well received by the children at 
the end of their party day! 
The children had lots of fun playing different games and dancing the afternoon away. 
 



 
 

 

 ‘He’s behind you…’ Panto time 
 
The children enjoyed the virtual Pantomime – ‘Covidella’ whilst eating popcorn 

and ice-cream in our ‘chill out’ afternoon and taking a well-earned rest from 

all the hard work they have put in this term. 

 

The great break up breakfast! 
 

 

As if we hadn’t eaten enough already 

this week, we decided to finish off the 

week with the great break up 

breakfast. A hearty breakfast to see us 

through the last day of term! 



Above and beyond… 
 

 

Huge congratulations to all the 
children who received an above 
and beyond postcard. We had a 
lovely morning where we had 
hot chocolate and cake in the 
outdoor classroom. 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
On behalf of all the staff at St Nicholas School, I would like to wish you all a very 
Merry Christmas. I hope that you all manage to get some special time with those 
dearest to you and have a restful and safe Christmas. 
 
We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Tuesday 5th 
January 2021. 
 
Mrs Taylor 
 

 


